
 

Additional Transition Day to Support Wrap-up of 2020-2021 School Year 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This week UCC learned that the SCCDSB secondary schools were approved to change our Quadmester 4 

calendar to include an additional Transition Day on Friday, June 25, 2021. 

Therefore, last Friday of the month has been designated a Transition Day, to assist with the wrap-up of 

the 2020-2021 school year.  Monday, June 28, 2021, which had previously been designated as a 

Transition Day, is also being reserved for this purpose. 

During these two days, students will be able to submit incomplete work and/or complete missed 

assignments that will be included in their final evaluations for Quadmester 4.  Students do not attend 

school on these days (June 25 and June 28). 

RETURN OF ITEMS TO SCHOOL 

Students are required to return learning materials that have been borrowed from the school.  Please 

note the following details:   

 Return dates: Thursday, June 24, Friday, June 25, or Monday, June 28 from (9:00am - 4:00pm) 

 Bring items labelled to the exterior bus entrance door (classroom 506 and 507 windows) off the 

main driveway. 

 Please follow all COVID protocols: wear mask, complete COVID screening, maintain a safe 

physical distance, and sanitize hands upon presenting at the walk up window. 

 Follow all signage 

 Put a sticky note with STUDENT NAME and TEACHER NAME on the item 

 Return any chrome books, hotspots and chargers  

 Return any SEA computers, chrome books or iPads 

 Return any textbooks, instruments, cameras, library books or anything else that belongs to the 

school 

If you have any questions, please contact your classroom teacher. 

Thank you for your assistance with the return of school belongings.  Your help is greatly appreciated! 

 

Ray Power, 

Principal 


